
From: Max Mingay <Max.Mingay@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk>
Sent: 18 Apr 2023 03:18:57
To:
Cc:
Subject: FW: Decision Notice - DC/22/02401
Attachments:

Afternoon

Please note the following regarding to materials and attached photo.

Further to the decision to allow the wall to be built, the materials being used are:

Bricks: mardale antiques
Mortar: 5:1 ratio mix using white cement and building sand
Coping: Brick on edge using mardale antiques

We have done a small wall next to the existing as you can see this is as good as a direct match. (Note house wall on left dusty after
cutting concrete to allow a foundation to be put in).

Unless we here otherwise we will proceed with building the wall.

Kind Regards

On 24 Jun 2022, at 12:05, planning@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk wrote:



Please find attached decision notice relating to planning application - DC/22/02401
1 The Alley, Monks Eleigh, IP7 7JF,

Kind Regards

Philip Isbell
Chief Planning Officer - Sustainable Communities

Babergh District Council
Tel: 03001 234000 (Option 5)

Emails sent to and from this organisation will be monitored in accordance with the law to ensure compliance with
policies and to minimize any security risks. The information contained in this email or any of its attachments may be
privileged or confidential and is intended for the exclusive use of the addressee. Any unauthorised use may be
unlawful. If you receive this email by mistake, please advise the sender immediately by using the reply facility in your
email software. Opinions, conclusions and other information in this email that do not relate to the official business of
Babergh District Council and/or Mid Suffolk District Council shall be understood as neither given nor endorsed by
Babergh District Council and/or Mid Suffolk District Council.

Babergh District Council and Mid Suffolk District Council (BMSDC) will be Data Controllers of the information you are
providing. As required by the Data Protection Act 2018 the information will be kept safe, secure, processed and only
shared for those purposes or where it is allowed by law. In some circumstances however we may need to disclose
your personal details to a third party so that they can provide a service you have requested, or fulfil a request for
information. Any information about you that we pass to a third party will be held securely by that party, in
accordance with the Data Protection Act 2018 and used only to provide the services or information you have
requested.
For more information on how we do this and your rights in regards to your personal information and how to access
it, visit our website.
<ufm3_Listed_Building_Consent_-_Grant.pdf><DC 22 02401 1 The Alley LBC.pdf>

Paul Manning


